
 
   

 
 

 
 

 
  

  
 

   
  

 
   

 
 

 
 

  
 

  
   

 
  

 

 

 
 

  

   
     
       

   
 

 

 

 
     

 

JANUARY 2023 – 2024 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Happy New Year! 

Registration is now open on ParentVue for the 2024-2025 school year! Yearly registration confirms that 
Ford has the most up-to-date information for your child. Parents must register for the upcoming school year! 
Please use your ParentVue account and enroll! You will need to provide a yearly proof of residency. 

Student Council!  Thank you, Mrs. Chaput for sponsoring our 2023-24 student council.  The Ford Student 
Council is off to a great start and have some cool events to plan for our spring semester. 

Jackets, sweatshirts, and lunchboxes - Is your child missing his/her jacket, sweatshirt, or lunchbox? Please 
help us to get these found items back to their owners by writing your child’s name on them. 

Breakfast!  Take advantage of our breakfast program. Ford students receive FREE Breakfast and Lunch. 
You do not need to fill out any paperwork. Students choosing to have breakfast should go to the cafeteria at 
7:15 AM. The Community Eligibility Provision (CEP) is a non-pricing meal service option for schools and 
school districts in low-income areas. 

Water Bottles! It is recommended that your child brings a water bottle every day. The water refill stations are 
open, and water bottles are encouraged. We do not have drinking fountains only refill stations. 

Parent Teacher Association / PTA - We value your input and encourage you to share your thoughts, ideas, 
and suggestions. Whether you have feedback on past events or new ideas for the future, your input helps us 
better serve our school community. Feel free to reply to this email or attend our upcoming meeting to share your 
thoughts. 

Thank you for your continued support. Together, as a strong and engaged community, we can make a positive 
impact on the educational journey of our children. 

Mark your calendar for upcoming events: 

Monday, January 8, 2024, Happy New Year!  School Resumes 
Monday, January 15th Martin Luther King, Jr. Holiday Observed, No School 
Tuesday, January 23rd TUSD’s 100th Day of School – Let’s have 100% in Attendance. 
Wednesday, January 24th TUSD Professional Development Day, No School 

Sincerely, 

Ms. Johnston, 
Principal 

“Every day is a great day to learn something.” 


